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Change in Boston to Chicago and West Coast Cutoffs 
 
 
To our Valued Stacktrain Customers: 
 
In an effort to improve service from Boston to Chicago and the 
West Coast, the CSX has implemented the following change 
effective November 26, 2001.              
 
The gate cutoff time at Boston for volume destined to Chicago 
and the West Coast will change from 1900 to 1800 daily.  The 
availability's for above mentioned volume will not be affected 
due to this change. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel and your draymen of 
this change.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact your local Customer Support or Sales 
Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 
 


